
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware your child is currently learning about life in Victorian times. As part 

of this topic we are keen to run a Victorian Day so that the children can take part in 

some extended role-play and have an opportunity to further their understanding of life 

in the past. 

 

Our Victorian Day will take place on Monday 11th March. The Year 1 Team would 

be grateful if children could come to school on this day wearing some part of a 

Victorian costume. Suggestions are as follows: 

 

Girls: Dark plain dress, white apron or mop cap 

 

Boys: Knee length trousers, waistcoat, neckerchief or flat cap 

 

 

Parents are invited to come to an assembly in the hall for this term’s Celebration 

Event on this day at 2:45pm. We hope you can make it!  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

The Year 1 Team 
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